November 4, 2010

The Arizona Quarter Racing Association would like to make known that there are now two
Futurities being run in 2011 in which progeny of the paint “Decash” will be eligible to run. The
AQRA Presidents Open Spring Futurity is open to all paints. The Nomination blanks are included
with this letter. More races could be added for 2012 as “Decash” has nominated for the AQRA
restricted stallion futurity for that breeding season.

Also paints are welcome to run in any overnight QH race run here in Arizona , unless otherwise
stated in the conditions of the race.

We welcome any and all inquiries. You can download any of the blanks and see all races
offered on our website www.azgra.org.
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